
 

                        DON BOSCO SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL, NERUL 

                           FOUNDATIONAL STAGE - SPORTS DAY NOTICE 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to inform you that the Foundational Stage of Don Bosco Senior Secondary School, 

Nerul will be hosting its annual Sports Day on Wednesday, 8th November, 2023. This event 

promises to be a day filled with enthusiasm, sportsmanship, and team spirit.  

 

Drills practices for the Sports Day will be conducted during school hours and on Saturdays. We 

encourage all students to actively participate in the drills to prepare for the event successfully. 

 

Heats for various competitive events will commence from Tuesday, 17th October, 2023 during 

school hours. This marks the beginning of an exciting period where our young athletes will 

showcase their talents and sportsmanship. 

 

To ensure your child's participation in the Sports Day activities, we kindly request you to fill out the 

attached consent form and return it to the class teacher by Thursday, 12th October, 2023. Your 

consent is vital for your child's involvement in this event. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

CONSENT LETTER 

Respected Teacher, 

I want my child _________________________________ of Class __________ Div. ______ to take 

part in the Sports Day Programme.  I will send him / her for all the practices when required and also 

pay for his / her costume. Kindly note that the child has to attend all practices in order to be a part 

of the final performance. 

 

 

Thanking you, 

_______________________ 

Parent’s Signature and Date 

  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 We look forward to your active participation in making the Foundational Stage Sports Day a grand 

success. 

Thank you. 


